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 What we are learning about: 

Numeracy and Maths 

This term we will develop our knowledge and skills in: 

• Using division strategies to divide 4 digits by 1 digit, including 

decimal remainders up to 2 decimal places. 

• Applying knowledge of squared numbers in order to solve 

problems.  

• Calculating the volume of a variety of 3D shapes.  

 

• Extending our knowledge of speed, distance and time and taking 

part in practical activities to calculate these.  

 

 

Counting routines in class have continued to focus on multiplication tables, 

as a means of improving pupil number sense and confidence. We use the 

digital application Sumdog on a regular basis to allow pupils to practise a 

range of mathematical concepts.   

 

 

Literacy 

Reading: In reading, pupils are continuing to focus on 

building fluency when reading aloud, reading with 

meaning and expression. Pupils will have the opportunity 

to practise these skills across a range of contexts of 

learning throughout the term, including through digital 

presentations.  

Writing: This term, we have been learning how to write 

Exposition texts (persuasive writing). This will be 

applied across the curriculum, with Primary 7 taking 

part in debates and ‘Dragon’s Den’ style pitches as part 

of their project work.   

Talking and Listening: This term we will focus on 

continuing to develop Group Talk skills. Pupils will 

complete group projects, fulfilling specific roles and will 

focus on developing the attributes for effective 

collaboration.  

 

 

 

 

 

Health and Wellbeing 
In Term 3, pupils will continue to have regular opportunities to reflect on the importance of mental health and will learn 

strategies that can help build and maintain positive relationships. We will focus on food technology through our Global Goal 

Topic – Global Goal 2 (Zero Hunger).  

Religious Education 
Primary 7 will be focusing on the Gospels of the Evangelists, Matthew, Mark, Luke and John and reflecting on how an 

understanding of the key messages contained within them can benefit our lives. Pupils will also investigate the role of women 

during Jesus’ time. We will also be learning about Scotland’s ancient universities and their connection with Christianity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Things to remember: PE - Our PE days are Monday and Wednesday. Pupils should bring 

appropriate gym wear and a change of shoes into school on those days. There are some spare 

items available in the gym hall if needed; however, pupils are encouraged to bring in their own 

items. Please remember not to wear jewellery or watches on these days. This term we will be 

focusing on table tennis, gymnastics and athletics.  

Homework - Literacy and Numeracy will be issued weekly and posted in the relevant folder 

on Showbie, reflecting the learning in class. Literacy is issued on a Monday (spelling and another 

area of literacy such as grammar/reading/writing). Numeracy and maths will be issued on a  

Wednesday. Pupils are advised to spend approximately 15 minutes daily on homework tasks. 

 
Our Topic… FemEng 

This term, Primary 7 will be learning about engineering, including the various different kinds 

of engineers and the career possibilities for the future. Throughout the topic, we will connect 

with students from local universities via Microsoft Teams calls and will be completing a 

variety of lessons, incorporating all areas of the curriculum. A particular focus will be on the 

importance of encouraging girls and women to consider a career in engineering.    
 


